
 

 
 
 
  

2007 – Notice to Shipping #11 

MAISONNEUVE REGION 

MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 

 

Low Water Levels above Cote St. Catherine Lock 

Mariners are advised that due to low water supplies and consequently the 
low and declining river outflows, low water levels exist in the area 
immediately above Cote Ste Catherine Lock to the western end of Cote Ste 
Catherine wharf. Given the approximately 15 cm normal variation of in the 
water levels in this vicinity, vessels loaded to a draft of 79.2 dm or greater 
are to transit this area at the slowest safe speed.  Conditions will continue to 
be monitored closely and mariners will be advised accordingly. 
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